
 

Announcements from 24th to 1st October 2023 
 

Sunday 24th September 

17th Sunday after Pentecost 

2nd Class - Green 
 

 Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 
(Confessions during each Mass) 

Monday 25th September 

Ferial Day 

4th Class - Green  

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Tuesday 26th September 

Ferial Day 

4th Class - Green  

Cyprian and Justina 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Wednesday 27th September 

St Cosmas and Damian, Martyrs 

3rd Class - Red  

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Thursday 28th September  

St Wenceslaus, Duke and Martyr 

3rd Class - Red  

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 8:30am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Friday 29th September 

Dedication of St Michael the Archangel 

1st Class - White  

Mass: 6:50am  

Adoration: 3.00pm 

Rosary: 5pm 

Sung Mass: 5:30pm 

Saturday 30th September 

St Jerome, Confessor  

and Doctor of the Church 

3rd Class - White  

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 11am 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Sunday 1st October 

18th Sunday after Pentecost 

Our Lady of Rosary 

2nd Class - White 
 

 Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 
(Confessions during each Mass) 

CONFESSIONS AVAILABLE ON REQUEST 



 
 

 

 

Announcements: 

  

• Today Fr James is in Dar Es Salam for mass. 

• Today we are starting a Novena to Ste Theresia of the Child Jesus, for the 

sanctification of our parish and for the vocations. Please pray for these 

important intentions. Flyers available online and in the church. 

• This Friday Brother Martin will renew his religious vows for three years 

during the mass of St Michael the Archangel, Patron Saint of our Brothers. 

• Bishop de Galarreta will come in Nairobi for a ceremony of confirmation 

the Sunday 3rd December. Everyone who need to receive this sacrament, 

children and adult will have to register with Father James for preparation. 

The lessons will start Sunday 1st October at 10am. 

• Father Peter is going to start a new course for marriage preparation. Any 

couple interested to prepare the reception of the sacrament of marriage can 

contact Fr Peter to participate to the course. 

• We want to start a committee for the fundraising of the Church building. 

Any person willing to participate to this committee or propose his help is 

welcome to contact Fr Peter. Holy cross needs your support, your skills, 

your network! Thank you. The committee will meet first the Sunday 8th 

October at 2pm. 

• Holy Cross International School is ready to receive the registration of your 

babies in Reception class or in Kindergarten. 

 

Newcomers are warmly invited  

to visit the desk at the entry of the church  

to get more information,  

register on the WhatsApp group,  

and be introduced to a priest and to the life of the parish. 
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